Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)

All requests to inspect, copy, or certify public records of the City of Byron must be submitted to
the City in writing. The City encourages requesters to submit their request on the Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) form available below, or at Byron City Hall. When completing the form,
be as specific as possible about the information being requested. The City FOIA Officer, Police
Chief Jeremy Boehle, shall review all written requests. Each written request will be reviewed
and responded to in a manner consistent with the lllinois FOIA.

Requests shall be submitted to:

Chief Jeremy Boehle, FOIA Officer
P.O. Box 923
Byron, IL 61010

or email jpoehletmurray [at] es-il.org (@es-il.org)

There will be no charge for the first 50 pages. For more than 50 pages, there will be a 15 cent
per page charge.

Supporting Documents

FOIA Request Form 1.13 MB

Fillable FOIA Request Form 1.15 MB



https://www.cityofbyron.com/bc/page/freedom-information-act-foia
https://www.cityofbyron.com/media/2906
https://www.cityofbyron.com/media/2911

